Coffs Harbour Surf Life Saving Club

Policy: Carnival Entry Fees

Purpose: To set out the Club Policy on
Carnival Entry Fees.

Applies to: Coffs Harbour Surf Sports Athletes

Effective 1st August 2023

All entries are to be paid in advance by the competitor to the club.
Branch Carnivals require each athlete to pay $5.50 per carnival.

No entry fee will be reimbursed where the competitor is entered but fails to
compete.

No late entry fees will be covered by the Coffs Harbour Surf Club. Individuals
and teams are responsible for late entries.

All carnival entries are to be lodged by the club’s administration. No direct
entries by individual members or club trainers, sweeps, team managers or
coaches are permitted.

ENTRIES COVERED BY CHSLSC

e NSW State Championships
e Australian Championships

Note: Ocean Thunder, Summer of Surf entries are payable by individuals and
crews as these are special events outside of the SLS insurance scope. Please be
aware competing in these events teams and individuals will not be covered by
the SLS iCare insurance scheme.

All prizes and prizemoney will go to the competitor.



